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Big Question:  What’s between the pages?
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Welcome back!

We hope you had a lovely, relaxing half term. Our big question is 'What’s between the pages?’ this term. We are excited for World Book Day (more information to 

follow) and we will also have a whole school focus on reading and the enjoyment of getting lost in a good book, whether this be fiction or nonfiction. 

Please see the topic webs that will be sent out, to find out more about what your child will be learning. It’s going to be a great term ahead.

With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

Our school is a nut free zone therefore 

we ask you to only send items of food 

that are nut free. We have children and 

staff within school with severe nut 

allergies.

Peanut butter is not allowed in school. 

Please remember to check ingredients 

to ensure there are no nuts e.g. in 

chocolate spread and cereal bars. 

Our visit from Tesla was a great way to finish before half term. The children loved 

stepping inside these impressive cars and spent time learning about electric cars 

and the future of transport. On Tuesday, we had the Wickes Safety truck in school. 

All children had a super time visiting the truck and learnt lots about road safety.  

There were some great questions asked on both days.
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House Points

Term 3 Week 5 winner:  Willow

Overall Term 5 winner: Willow 

Term 4 Week 1 winner: Oak

Achieve Awards

Week 5

Week 1

Attendance Award
Week 1: Snow Leopards 

with 97%

Sports 
Award

Hunter (the Nest)
Lily (Year 5)
Ali (Nursery)

Benji (Reception)

N Talia

R Amaira

Y1 Nicky

Y2 Jon

Y3 Billy

Y4 Freyja

Y5 Dolly

Nest Adela

N Ethan

R Lily

Y1 Phoebe

Y2 Amanda

Y3 Leo

Y4 Oakley

Y5 Zion

Nest Kendrick




